MARCH-MACDONALD

INC,

June 1, 2010

RECEIVED

George Steier
JUN - 8 2010
City of Mercer Island :

CITY OF MERCER ISLAND
9611 SE 36" St DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

Mercer Island, WA 98040
RE: 5637 E. Mercer Way

Dear George,

This letter is to notify the City of Mercer Island that we are withdrawing both applications
for the following permit numbers:

VAR04-008
SEP04-009
CA007-002
SEP07-015
Please let us know if there are any refundable fees associated with this property.

Thank you.

-

Clay March

March-MacDonald, Inc.

9725 SE 36TH ST., SUITE 110, MERCER ISLAND, WA 98040 ®  OFFICE: 206.232.8464 FAX: 206.232.3664



